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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Again, the Lord has given us journey mercies to several states since our last communication with you.  The 
Lord blessed in meetings with the Albany Independent Baptist Church in Albany, Georgia.  Then we had a 
week off so we visited our home church in New Bern, North Carolina, for a Wednesday night service, and I 
was able to spend a day with our pastor.  On Friday night of that same week Pastor Bill Medlin in Farm-
ville, North Carolina had a service to honor Brother Russell Bell.  It was a wonderful service.  Brother Bell 
is a faithful servant of Christ.  We moved on to Brookhaven Baptist Church in Greensboro, North Carolina, 
for a four day meeting, and then preached on the following Sunday at the Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle 
in Orangeburg, South Carolina.  The Lord gave us a good missions conference at the First Baptist Church 
in Atoka, Tennessee; followed by another at the Clear Fork Baptist Church in Albany, Kentucky.  The Clear 
Fork Baptist Church celebrated its two-hundred and third anniversary.  Then I had the joy of preaching the 
second missions conference of the Heritage Baptist Church in DeWitt, Michigan.  Thank you so much for 
praying for us as we travel to these good churches.  Please pray continually that the Lord of the harvest 
would speak to His people about serving Him in regions beyond.  I am amazed at how faithful the Lord’s 
people are in faith promise giving for world evangelism. 
 
In the midst of all of this our daughter, Daynna, has given us another grand daughter.  Darleen was in 
Maine when she was born.  I have not been able to see her yet, but maybe by June we can get together. 
 
The Mission is doing well.  We have seen some interest from new candidates; however, not nearly as 
many as we would like to see.  In recent months several of our families have finished deputation and have 
shipped out to their places of service.  We pray that the Lord will bless them as they go through the many 
adjustments to a new home. 
 
The Lord willing we will be visiting Missionary Jim Poelman in China this summer.  I have long desired to 
visit this vast country.  Pray with us as we make the trip in August.  I also hope to visit Cuba this year, but 
the arrangements have not been made for that trip. 
 
Thank you again for your continued prayer for our family and ministry.  We pray that our Lord will bless you 
continually. 
 
In His Service, 
 
  
Danny A. Whetstone 


